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GPSC4 GPSC4 - Re: Proposed Upgrade of Tintenbar to Ewmgsdale

From:

To: <gpscno4@parliament.nsw.gov.au> | Rl S e
Date: 08/09/05 23:21:59 |
Subject: Re: Proposed Upgrade of Tintenbar to Ewingsdale . E

----- Original Message -----

From: Owen Trevor-Jones

To: ian.cohen@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2005 7:07 PM

Subject: Proposed Upgrade of Tintenbar to Ewingsdale

Please accept the following as a submission to the Inquiry into Pacific Highway Upgrades.

Dear Sir,
I am writing as a concerned resident to request that the RTA revisit other options in the present
highway upgrade that were considered in the previous Bangalow to Ewingsdale Highway Upgrade in 1998.

It is essential that a number of valid non-tunnel options be part of the current route options so that the
following principles can be truly met by some of the proposed route options

* preservation of agricultural land

* preservation of agricultural businesses important to regional growth
* no severance of communities

* preservation of the landscape of the region.

It is absolutely essential that these extremely important community values are expressed through the
RTA route options which must include a number of viable non tunnel options.

If we are not offered these options then the community consultation process will be considered invalid.
Owen and Julie Trevor-Jones
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